CORRESPONDENCE

SEP 01, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 07220-16
Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2016 10:52 AM
To: 'Charles Lyon'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Vero Beach Power/Indian River Shores

Good morning Mr. Lyon,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Collin D. Roehner

Commission Deputy Clerk |

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301

(850) 413-7123

From: Charles Lyon [mailto:clyon2300@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2016 10:25 AM
To: Office Of Commissioner Edgar

Cc: negron.joe@fl.senate.gov; Records Clerk
Subject: Vero Beach Power/Indian River Shores

Dear Commissioner Edgar,
I am a resident of Florida living at 700 Beach Road, Unit 252 in Indian River Shores, Florida.

It is unbelievable that the electrical service for a small town like Indian River Shores is divided between two electrical
suppliers, Vero Beach and FPL. Those of us living on the side of town serviced by Vero Beach are getting a really raw
deal. Our rates are considerably higher and our service is worse than those provided by FPL. We are effectively being
taxed by Vero Beach without representation. We are not being represented by state funded legal counsel charged with
protecting us against excessive rates and poor service.

The electrical franchise agreement between Indian River Shores and Vero Beach expires this November. In view of this
change in legal circumstances, please vote to have all of Indian River Shores electrical power provided by FPL to solve
these problems. It is only fair.

Respectfully submitted,

Charles B. Lyon
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Collin Roehner

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Dear Commissioners,

Charles Lyon <clyon2300@gmail.com>

Thursday, September 01, 2016 10:17 AM

Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé;
CommissionerEdgar@psc.state.fl.us; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of
Commissioner Patronis; Records Clerk; negron.joe@fl.senate.gov;
richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov

Vero Beach Power/Indian River Shores

I am a resident of Florida living at 700 Beach Road, Unit 252 in Indian River Shores, Florida.

It is unbelievable that the electrical service for a small town like Indian River Shores is divided between two electrical
suppliers, Vero Beach and FPL. Those of us living on the side of town serviced by Vero Beach are getting a really raw
deal. Our rates are considerably higher and our service is worse than those provided by FPL. We are effectively being
taxed by Vero Beach without representation. We are not being represented by state funded legal counsel charged with
protecting us against excessive rates and poor service.

The electrical franchise agreement between Indian River Shores and Vero Beach expires this November. In view of this
change in legal circumstances, please vote to have all of Indian River Shores electrical power provided by FPL to solve

these problems. It is only fair.

Respectfully submitted,

Charles B. Lyon





